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 PRESIDENT;S REPORT: 
 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER 2019 

  

Hello everyone, 

I hope everyone had a nice summer break. 

  

ANNUAL CP LONDON PENSIONER’S GOLF TOURNAMENT 

We held our annual golf tournament at East Park Golf course on September 4th. We had a 
very good turnout of 29 golfers. 



 
  
 
WINNING TEAM :Tony MacDouell, Dave Olsen, Mike Lee and T. Price. 

LADIES LONGEST DRIVE : Lynn Grant 

MEN’S LONGEST DRIVE : Tom Sonier 

MEN'S CLOSEST TO THE PIN: Nelson Adkin 

I hope everybody enjoyed themselves and will be back next year to play again. 

  

DISCUSSIONS AT OUR UPCOMING SEPTEMBER MEETING 

We will have a discussion on our upcoming 2019 Christmas Party. 

We will have a discussion on our hosting the NCCPPA convention to be held in London 
in May 2020. 

  

CORRESPONDENCE FROM PRESIDENT SURINDER REHILL 

Subject: New CP Pensioners website  
  
Greetings from the NCCPPA; 
 
I am excited to inform that CP Rail has developed and launched a new web site for CP 
Pensioners and Survivors both in English and French.  
 
It is live and I would request all CP Pensioners Associations to pass on this information 
to the respective Pensioners and Survivors in their area.  
 
The new site is easy to navigate and has Upcoming box in the top banner for any event 
and will only display if there is current promo. The bottom half will show the social 
contents that CP Rail highlight.  
 
You can visit the website by logging   cp-pensioners.com. 
 
Kindly send me a note if you have any question/comment. 
 
Happy Retirement. 
 
Surinder S Rehill 
  
XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX
XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX
XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX
XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 
  
I hope to see everyone at our meeting on September 23, 2019. 



 
  
 
  
President 
Tom Sonier 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TREASURERS REPORT: 
Following is the Treasurers report for our September 23rd meeting: 
 
I hope everyone had great summer and hope to see all of you at our meetings for the 2019-2020 
season. Please be advised that our yearly dues of $10.00 are currently due and can be paid at 
any meeting. Last year we had a total of 60 paid up members. Hopefully we can exceed that 
number this year. 
 
At our May meeting we had a total of 34 members and guests present. Of those 28 joined us for 
lunch. 
 
Expenses for the month were Legion for 28 meals for a total of $336.00. On May 14 I deposited 
$460.00. We have $147.00 cash on hand and our bank account total is $5852.48. 
 
Lucky winners of our door prizes were Marie Swallow and Larry Boland who received $25.00 
each and our Association received $30.00 
 
Nick Dionne 
Treasurer. 

OBITUARIES; 

Dan Harper Condr..London passed away Aug.15th 

BIRTHDAYS . 
Don Degraw-JIM Hornblower-Marty Nason-Bill Parker- 
Dale STEELE 
Bowling News: 
. Not available  
 
  
 


	Bowling President:Eugene Goneau 226-239-8939 egoneau@gmail.com
	Newsletter for Sept.23rd 2019 next meeting Oct.21st 2019
	Bowling News:

